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Thank you to the parents who were able to come and 
meet with our school leadership team yesterday; it 
was a great opportunity to talk together about 
outcomes from our Ofsted report.  Once we have 
reviewed all the comments we will be in touch to 
give you further information.   
We are looking forward to the upcoming 
opportunities for you to come into school this term.  
Next Thursday is our Sats meeting for Year 6 parents 
led by Mr Harwood & Mrs Levesley-Turner. If you 
haven’t already, please make sure you sign up to be 
informed around how you can support your child.  
Next week we will be sending out information for 
booking onto our parent consultations on 13th & 14th 
February.  Please also save the date for Friday 15th 
March 9-10:30am where we will be inviting parents 
in for a workshop around supporting your child with 
reading.  We look forward to welcoming you to these 
events to continue working together to support our 
children with their learning outcomes. We have 
enjoyed celebrating our children’s achievements 
through our awards assembly which takes place on a 
Thursday morning.  Do remember that if your child 
has achieved an award for anything outside of 
school, this is a key opportunity for them to share 
their success with the school so do make sure you 
send them in with their certificates, medals or 
trophies on a Thursday.   
We wish you all an enjoyable weekend.  
 

EYFS: sound   Y1: confused    Y2: patience    Y3: refreshing    Y4: horrendous    Y5: tranquil    Y6: harass   

Word of the week 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
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Team Points  

 

 

 
If you have a DBS with the school and can spare 
some time, please speak to your class teacher 

about helping within the classroom.   
 

Thank you 

Achievement Awards 

  Can you help?  

 
 
 
 
 

R1:  Charlotte A              R2: Winter D       Y1: Daisy B         

Y1/2: Freya N                 Y2: Franklin I      Y3: Nye G 

Y3/4: Sophia-Grace C-F   Y4: Harrison G       Y5: Theo A     

Y5/6: Dayna M               Y6: Isobel L 
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Sign of the week

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                Foundation     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

      

 

        

Birthday Books 

Pupil Voice 

 
Year 2 pupils have said; 
ER: I have enjoyed using the Bee-Bots and giving them 
instructions.   
ES: I have enjoyed maths because I liked counting 
money.  
MS: I liked reading Frog and the Stranger and I wrote 
my own version.   
E-RE: I enjoyed English because we turned a story into 
our own story.   
SL: I enjoyed learning about the life cycle of a plant in 
science.   
 
JB: I liked tasting the different fruits from Handa’s 
Surprise.   

https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ
https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju
https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7
https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju

